THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent
DATE:
JUNE 16, 2011
SUBJECT:
APPROVAL OF SPECIAL INSPECTIONS FIRM, VINE GROVE ELEMENTARY
ISSUE:  The Board needs to approve special inspections firm for Vine Grove Elementary renovation project.
FACTS

The Kentucky Department of Education and Kentucky Department of Housing require that special inspections and materials testing be done on construction projects.  GEM Engineering submitted their proposal with an overall estimated cost of $10,340.   American Engineering submitted their proposal with an overall estimated cost of $13,220.  Both are reputable companies and Hardin County Schools has used each company in the past.  
RECOMMENDATION


I RECOMMEND THE BOARD APPROVE Gem Engineering INC. for the special inspections and materials testing for the vine grove elementary school renvoation project.
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I MOVE THE BOARD APPROVE Gem Engineering INC. for the special inspections and materials testing for the vine grove elementary school renvoation project.
